
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                                 Friday May 3rd 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good Afternoon everyone; it's been a very English week weather wise. We would like to remind 

everyone as it gets sunnier that young people should be sent in with hats, sunglasses and sun 

cream, along with refillable water bottles (no metal please). 

On Monday, we hosted World Art Day led by our very own art teacher Paula. Students had the 

opportunity to complete fine art activities in the Sports Hall, work on some creative writing and 

their own comic books, and watch a film with their classmates. A lot of students were off 

timetable for the day and handled it brilliantly. 

Amber has shared that our school sheep will soon be grazing the front field of school with a 

couple of new lambs. Students are encouraged to say hello to the sheep but will always be 

reminded to wash their hands should they touch the sheep. 

A quick reminder that Monday May 6th is a national bank holiday - therefore, school will be 

closed. Please confirm with your transport staff that school will reopen as normal on Tuesday 

May 7th. 

 

Student stars; 

Paula would like to congratulate all classes who took part in World Art day, particularly Golding, 

Milne, Lewis, Orwell, Lawrence, Dahl and Kinney. 

Archie B for pushing himself well outside of his comfort zone and being brave and confident to 

tackle all kinds of new challenges this week. 

Willoughby in Orwell made some fantastic artwork inspired by Matisse advertising the 2024 

Olympics. 

Orwell class set up a lovely surprise for one of their TAs, Harry, for his birthday on Thursday. 

Samara has been singing to us all week and filling our days with songs and joy. We love her 

beautiful voice in Seuss class. 

Milne class have all been stars at the light practical sessions in science today, answering 

questions to show me what that have learnt in light so far this term. 

Kinney Class for their excellent contribution during a vertebrates and invertebrates lesson today. 

Luke F in Orwell for demonstrating resistance in a series circuit in science today to the whole 

class. 

Lily-May for how much progress she has made with her speech, requesting things with single 

words 
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Staff stars; 
Jess T who has shown leadership, creativity and an incredible positive attitude when stepping 
up to cover absences this week. 
Lisa M and Rebecca D for saving the day! Thank you so much for all your help and support! 
Craig for making a wonderful start and bringing a wealth of knowledge and skill. 
Curtis for always going above and beyond for the children, with a smile, kindness and care. 
Svitlana, she always does the most wonderful music lessons, Seuss class love her lessons on a 
Friday. 
Ricky H for being super supportive. 
All staff in Thunberg building for being so supportive of each other this week. 
The Kerr team - Iwona, Danielle, Fran, and Lindsey, for their amazing support during a very 
tough week and their continuous amazing work ethic and dedication to the children! 
Peter, Tom and Paul for fixing Mandy's puncture!! 
Ahlberg staff for smashing it out the park this week. 
Staff math puzzle winners - Harry W, Karen M, Adele T, Megan H 


